
 

City of Sebastopol 
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714 Johnson Street 
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Phone:  707-823-5331    Fax:  707-823-4721 

Email:  ddelprete@cityofsebastopol.org 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

February 15, 2022 

 
Water Meter Box Cleaning  

 
In advance of the forthcoming water meter replacement program PMI Innovative Metering Solutions 

Nationwide will be utilizing a vacuum trailer to clean accumulated soil from identified meter boxes in 

various locations throughout the city starting on February 17, 2022. 

There should be minimal impact on residents regarding noise and parking as the operation takes 

approximately 5 to 10 minutes per meter. 

Their crews will be in specific company branded attire, with proper identification badges for safety. You 

do not need to be present for this cleaning.  

 

 

For questions or concerns, 
800-942-7000 
 

 
Thank you, 

 

 

 

 

Dante Del Prete 

Public Works Superintendent 


